
 

Again the months are flying by and now we are in June!!! May 
went by so quickly, but we made sure to enjoy every last bit of it. 
It came to a surprise with all the rain we experienced, but when 
the weather was nice, we made sure to take the children out to 
the playground to get those large motor muscles moving. Last 
month we also celebrated Mother’s Day and had picture day. 
Keep a look out for posters regarding picture arrival on our doors 
and bulletins.  
Now that we enter June, we will be so full of things to do as this month we begin our 
Summer season. We will be sure to enjoy more of the outdoors, Mother Nature permit-
ting. With that said, the children will also begin enjoying more water play activities. 
Please be sure to bring an extra change of clothes. Also, the weather is getting hot, so 
please update your child’s cubby with more weather appropriate attire. This month, the 
children will also be preparing gifts for Father’s Day. This month the kindergarteners will 
be preparing for graduation as they practice their graduation songs. Don’t forget to mark 
your calendars for  July 10th. More information will be going out as we approach the 
date. 
Enjoy the month of June parents as the weather this month will be the month to do so! 
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REMINDERS: 

 Graduation will be 

next month in July 

10th!!! 

 June 21st: Father’s 
Day!!! 

Fun Facts About June: 

 Did you know that the longest day of the year is 

June 21st? Well it is. So if you feel the day is long, 

now you know why.  

 June 21st is the 1st day of Summer!!! 

 June 14th is the month we celebrate National Flag 



Ms. Alex, and Ms. Tammie’s Butterflies Class  4-year-olds 

Flag Spirited Puppets 

Ms. Stephanie and Ms. Vanessa’s Bumblebees Class  2-year-olds  

(lines compose every written 
word in our language). Focus-
ing on writing lines and recog-
nizing types of lines will devel-
op writing, drawing, and fine 
motor skills. In general, the 
areas of interest our class will 
focus on are things that three 
year olds are intrinsically inter-
ested in…with an unusual or 

Mr. Shonn and Ms. Daulet’s Chipmunks Class  3-year-olds 

Howdy All! What an interesting 
month we had in May, and we 
are going to kick it up a notch 
(or three) going into June. Last 
month we focused on the ba-
sics; Colors, Numbers, Letters, 
and Living Creatures. 
In June our focus will be on 
Vehicles of all kinds, The Hu-
man Body, Weather, and Lines 
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Ms. Jaya’s Sharks Class  5-year-olds 

Mother Day 

Project 

Frogs, Fathers, Summer, and 
the Beach. The letters we will 
learn are Tr, Sl, St, etc. For 
math, we will practice count-
ing by 10s up to 100, practice 
early additions, and review 
shapes. We will continue im-
proving our early reading skills 
and practicing writing their 
names. A variety of art pro-
jects, games, and outdoor ac-

Welcome June!  We had so 
much fun pretending to be 
Pets & Butterflies, talking 
about transportation, and 
learning the importance of 
mother in our lives & what we 
can do for them.  

In June we will spend most of 
our time practicing our Grad-
uation songs. We are also 
looking forward to learn about 

tivities will accompany our 
learning. 

Summer is knocking on our 
door and we are enjoying the 
beautiful weather by spending 
as much time as possible out-
doors! Please check to be sure 
your child has appropriate 
changing attire. children, bring 
books related to the themes. 

Arts and Crafts 

Now that the month of May 
is gone we will look forward 
to a wonderful summer! 
Last month for Memorial 
Day, the children had fun 
making flag spirited pup-
pets!  
Now for June we are look-
ing forward to summer ac-

tivities outdoors with tents, 
water play, beach, and lots 
of fun crafts!! We will also 
celebrate Father’s Day, have 
a picnic day, and have a 
marching band! Our crafts 
include making beach balls, 
a gift for daddy, making in-
struments and many more 

fun summer crafts. Our letters 
will be D and W! We will con-
tinue to work on our colors, 
alphabets, shapes and num-
bers!  Here in the Bumblebee 
we are “Ready, willing, and 
able to explore!!!” 

It’s that time of year again 
(summer time) and the But-
terflies are ready to have fun 
in the sun! It’s time to break 
out weather appropriate 
clothes to keep cool on hot 
and sunny days. Please be 
sure to refill your child’s 
cubby box with extra sum-
mertime/under garments. 
In the month of June and 

throughout the summer, 
there may be more water 
play outdoors. Therefore, 
please be sure to provide 
shoes/sandals that are 
safe for running outdoors 
(shoes/sandals with  back 
straps and grips).  Last 
month, we had fun with 
rhyming, manners, and 
ocean life. This month we 

will learn about zoo animals, 
practice making lines (for writing 
& fine motor development), and 
introduce the summer season 
with our 2nd Annual Lemonade 
Stand. At the end of the month, 
we will review what we have 
learned and incorporate phon-
ics/counting. We will also prac-
tice staying cool and hydrated by 
drinking plenty of water.  

Colorful Jellies 

somewhat quirky area of interest 
thrown in for flair to keep things 
popping. 
Parents are always welcome to 
come in and volunteer, and please 
don’t forget to check Teaching 
Strategies for information on your 
favorite Chipmunk’s progress and 
activities.  


